
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   January  10th   2016 

  2015 

 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 

Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 

Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Seán Allen, Florence O’Mahony, Billy O’Mahony, Tom Dunne, Eddie Duggan, 

Jim Braham, David Kennedy, Nuala Guilly, John & Mary Guilly, Dr. Julian 

Williams, Michael (Mick) Mulcahy, Michael McAuliffe, John (Jackie) Cowhig,  

Ted Murphy, Bridie Kelleher, Kevin Lynch, Jack Condon, 

 

May They Rest in Peace 

We welcome the new members of our Parish Community: 

Aoife Sophie Brennan, Riley Gerard Bolger, Lily Mae Fallon, 

Thomas Whittle , 

Who were recently Baptised. 

St. Joseph’s Young Priests’ Society, monthly meeting will take place at the 

Edmond Rice Centre, Rosary Place, on Wednesday next 13th January after 

10.00am Mass. New members most welcome. 

 

Enrolment Mass for Confirmation 
Confirmation pupils along with their parents are invited to the enrolment 

Mass on Saturday next, January 16th at 7.30pm. 

WORLD YOUTH DAY – KRAKOW 2016 

World Youth Day (WYD) is a worldwide festive encounter of young people 

with the Pope centered on Jesus Christ  which is typically celebrated every three 

years in a different country. 

The Diocese of Cloyne will bring a group of young people (aged 18-35) to 

Krakow, Poland from 26th July to 2nd August 2016 for the next WYD. The 

cost of this pilgrimage is €700.00.   

For more information contact Fr. Gerard Cremin @ 4631094  or   

gerardcremin@eircom.net before 20th January. 

 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity – January 18th – 25th. 

This is a time when Christians throughout the world pray together, 

asking Our Lord and Master Jesus Christ to undo what has divided 

us. There will be an Ecumenical Service in The Church of Saint John 

The Baptist on Sunday, January 24th at 4.00pm.  We ask people to 

make a special effort to be present. 

Life in the Spirit Seminar 

Will commence in Ballymacoda Hall at 7.30pm on Friday, January 

15th. The Seminar will run for seven weeks and will be facilitated by 

Brendan Walsh, of The Catholic Teaching and Healing Ministry.  All 

welcome. For further information contact 086-8033611 

Hospital Masses. 

This Sunday January 10th, daily Masses during the week and the 

Masses on Sunday January 17th, are cancelled because of Public 

Works in the vicinity. 

  

 

RECENT FLOODING  

East Cork Municipal District held a briefing on January 4th. 

They have issued a document advising where to apply for 

help due to the damage caused by the flooding. Copies 

available at the door.  

The Crib. 
Owing to the wonderful interest in our Crib and all who continue to visit, 

especially our young families and children, The Crib will stay in place for another 

week. 

mailto:gerardcremin@eircom.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


